
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff-Coroner, or designee, to execute a contract with
the Town of Moraga, including mutual indemnification, to pay the County an amount not to
exceed $1,000,000 to provide police dispatching services for the period July 1, 2021
through June 30, 2025. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
No net County cost. $1,000,000 revenue over four years.

BACKGROUND: 
The Office of the Sheriff will provide police dispatching services, limited to law
enforcement activity for the Town of Moraga. Services will include dispatching, call-taking,
sending and receiving voice and data traffic, answering emergency (911) calls and warrant
checks to aid the the town's Police Department. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
Failure to approve this contract will result in the inability of the Sheriff's Office to provide

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   04/20/2021 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Chrystine Robbins,
925-655-0008

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    April  20, 2021 
, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Laura Cassell, Deputy

cc:

C. 48

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: April  20, 2021

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Dispatch Services for the Town of Moraga



the Town of Moraga with adequate 911 Dispatcher Services resulting in a safety concern for
the community, reduced revenue for the Office of the Sheriff and the County General Fund.



CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT:


